
Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Durable Medical Equipment and Supplies Reimbursement 
 
The Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (Department) will 
reimburse some previously manually priced prosthetics and durable medical 
equipment and supply codes directly from the Department’s fee schedule. 
Reducing the number of codes reimbursed by manual pricing is expected to 
result in an aggregate decrease in expenditures of approximately $103,000 per 
fiscal year.  
 
Over the past several months, the Department has developed fee schedule rates 
for these items based on a methodical, code-by-code review using Medicare 
pricing, historical Medicaid payments and average reimbursement by other state 
Medicaid agencies.   
 
A link to this notice and updated fee schedules are posted on the Department’s 
Web site – Colorado.gov/hcpf. Written comments may be addressed to: Director, 
Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department of Health Care 
Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203. 
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